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Reminders from last week - 
We are still looking for a PTA Representative and also please don’t forget to send in your 
Parent Governor nominations
Big Sing Project - Update
The children are all expected to take part in this project and slips will need to be returned to school for our 
records. Year 6 have their Leaver’s Service that day so we will return from the service at around 1p.m. and 
join the rest of the children for afternoon rehearsals at the Alnwick Playhouse. The children will then perform 
during the evening. Please do come and watch.
Leavers Service
Everyone is invited to our first ever Year 6  Leaver’s Service in St Bartholomew’s Church on Friday 20th July 
at 1.30 p.m. 
Summer Fair - Please spread the word
Saturday 7th July 10-1 p.m.
Class 3 Charity - North Northumberland Hospice - Please send jars into school by June 5th
Thank you to those of you have already filled your jam jars with coins to help us support this amazing charity. 
We will have an assembly led by the team from the Hospice on June 5th so please return your jars before 
then.
School Opening Times
School opens for KS 2 at 8.40a.m.,for Reception /  KS1 at 8.55 a.m and 9.00 a.m. for Nursery.  Please do 
not leave children unattended before this time and for their safety please ensure a member of staff are on the 
playground and are on duty.
A fresh space…
Following visits to the Duchess High School this year I have noticed how the older children enjoy outdoor 
seating space. Mrs Chisholm, Mrs Fortescue and I would like to develop an outdoor seating area for the KS 2 
children in the space directly opposite Class 2 and 3. To complete this project as quickly and cheaply as 
possible we would like to do this with your help. Please look out for a  DIY SOS letter next week.
Reminders for next week …
KS 1 SATs continue.
KS 2 SATs  start next week.
Football matches/ competitions and more friendlies. Please check your emails and/ or children’s planners. 
Athletics and Rugby competition letters to follow.

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog. Please see our website for photos in the Gallery or Class pages as 
they are regularly updated. As always, please do not hesitate to contact us by email, in person or 
telephone if  you have any suggestions for ways in which we can make school even better!
Best Wishes, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.
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